
The City of Calgary is making great strides to support our city’s growing crea�ve economy by becoming more film friendly. 
For more informa�on, visit Calgary.ca/Film. 

August 13 

Filming in your neighbourhood 

Dear Neighbour, 

We will be in your neighbourhood photographing an advertisement. The production company has 
worked with The City of Calgary to obtain necessary permits and will minimize disruption as much as 
possible while filming. We appreciate the opportunity to film in this community.   

Filming date(s) and location(s): 
Friday, August 16, 2024 – 11:00 am – 12:00 pm 

• Bus stop across from the Signal Hill Library
o NP Sierra Morena BV at Signal Hill CTR SW
o Stop ID: 6867

Map of filming location: 

 If, for any reason you need more information or would like to speak with the production’s Location 
Manager, please contact Casey Corneil using the contact details in the signature below.  You may also 
contact 311 at any time (24 hours a day, 7 days a week) for information about filming in Calgary.    

Thank you, 

Casey Corneil   
Marketing Production Lead, Calgary Public Library 
587-572-9965
Casey.corneil@calgarylibrary.ca
www.calgarylibrary.ca




